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Comments: This is unnecessary. The climbing community in Tucson works hard to promote good outdoor

stewardship and appreciation for the land, and this has not been a problem for decades. Climbing access helps

keep trails maintained and crags clean. The National Park Service should work with our local climbing

organizations to find ways to further maintain these spaces, not make blanket regulations that completely restrict

this historied sport and endanger climbers because of limitations on bolt placement. 


